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Trever M. Fulton

From: Pauline Mills <jpmills2010@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 9:54 AM
To: Senate Resources
Subject: SB90

My name is John Mills. I am an Eastside setnetter. I firmly support SB90 gear reduction bill. I believe it could be the 
answer to a lot of the problems that have been facing Cook Inlet fisherman for years, both sport and commercial and 
even personal use for that matter. Please support SB90. Thank you. 

Sent from my TETRA 


